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TO ALL PARENTS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent(s) 
 
Primary Liaison /Open Evening – Wednesday 21st September 2016 
 

As you may be aware, our annual Primary Liaison / Open Evening will take place on Wednesday 21st 
September 2016. 
 
From 7.00pm – 9.00pm Year 6 parents and children, together with any other parents and children of the 
school, are invited to tour the building, look at displays and talk to staff. 
 
As in previous years school will end at 2.30pm on this day. 
 
 
Brookfield and Twitter 
 

This is an ideal way to keep in touch with what is happening in the school.  Follow us @BCSch 
 
 
School site at the start and end of the day  
 

Due to limited access and for the safety of students can I please remind parents that they should not bring 
vehicles onto the school site at the start or end of the school day.  Your help and support in this matter is 
greatly appreciated.  
 
If students have difficulty walking, or there is another specific reason why they must be picked up by car 
from the school site, please contact Mr Feltham (SENCO) who will issue you with an access pass. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs H Dafforne 
Assistant Headteacher (KS3) 

 
 

 

 


